
HARTSDALE FIRE DISTRICT 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS’ VACANCY 

There is currently a vacancy on the Board of Fire Commissioners.  As per Fire District Law, the current 
Board will appoint a replacement to serve on the Board for the remainder of this year and potentially 
through December 31, 2026.  Any resident of Hartsdale Fire District who is interested in applying for 
this open position should submit a letter of interest and resume to Sharon Spagnoli by email at 
sspagnoli@hartsdalefire.org or by mail at Hartsdale Fire District 300 W. Hartsdale Avenue, Hartsdale, NY 
10530.  Submissions are due no later than April 4, 2025. This is a non-paid position.  Interviews of all 
interested candidates will be conducted by the Board of Fire Commissioners at a date to be announced.  
If you have questions about the responsibilities of a Fire Commissioner, please contact Sharon Spagnoli 
or Chief Maseda rmaseda@hartsdalefire.org 
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